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“ Life
isn’t about

waiting for �e
storm to pass.

It’s learning to

DANCE
in �e rain ”
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We have some exciting news... we are 
moving!

The current location in Gosport St is no 
longer available to us in 2019 so we have 
the opportunity to move to a wonderful 
location at St Andrews church, or more 
commonly referred to as “the Elephant 
House”. 

I am still finalising all the details however 
the premises has a large room with floor-
boards and a pleasant area outside for 
parents to wait and pick up. 

The address is:
1a St Andrews Place, Cronulla
(along the Kingsway)

NEW LOCATION FOR 2019

“ Friends
�at

dance toge�er,
stay toge�er...”



“I don’t sing 
because I’m 

happy,
I’m happy 

because I sing”
Wi�iam James
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In addition to our current dance classes
we would like to introduce Drama, Singing
and possibly Musical Theatre classes in 
2019. 

The idea has naturally developed from 
observing some of our students wanting to 
explore these areas and the opportunity to 
bring a Musical Theatre / Singing teacher 
on board through Jason, our Dance 
Teacher. 

We would like to trial these classes over 
the summer and if it is well received we will 
put on permanent classes during Term 1.

If you are interested in learning more about 
any of our classes, please email Monika at 
monika@mcadancestudio.com 

NEW PERFORMING ARTS
CLASSES - SUMMER CAMPS
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We are currently putting together our 
timetable for 2019 and the schedule for will 
be released shortly. We will still have 
Thursdays after school and possibly will be 
adding one more day due to expansion.

We won't be going ahead with the end of 
year performance this year as there is not 
enough time to master the choreography 
pieces.  There is however a new strategy in
place for the dance classes for 2019. As 
opposed to aiming for goals and 
achievements within individual terms, the 
strategy for specific achievements will be
planned out for the whole year. There will 
be a repertoir of dances with specific goals 
(and possibly a theme) decided at the 
beginning of the year and children will be
working towards these goals throughout 
the year. This will allow us to put a good 
quality show together at the end of the 
year.

PROPOSED DANCE TIMETABLE

2 0 1 9

If you are interested in any classes 
for 2019, please get in touch!

monika@mcadancestudio.com

or

0432 342 612

www.mcadancestudio.com


